MASINDE MULIRO UNIVERSITY OF SCIENCE AND TECHNOLOGY
VICE CHANCELLOR’S ROUND UP FOR THE WEEK ENDING,
FRIDAY, 7™ APRIL, 2023

¢ Masinde Muliro University of Science and Technology (MMUST) on 3t April, 2023,
hosted visitors from the Wilmore Free Methodist Church, Kentucky (USA), courtesy
of Dr. Angeline Savala, a staff member from MMUST's Department of Social Science
Education. The team was received by the Director, Privately Sponsored Students
Program (PSSP), who was standing in for the Deputy Vice Chancellor (Academic
and Students Affairs). They subsequently held a meeting to discuss possible areas of
collaboration between the two institutions.

e On 4" April 2023, MMUST hosted the Kenya Red Cross Society (KRCS), to discuss
the implementation of a Memorandum of Understanding (MOU) that was signed
on 23" May 2022. The delegation led by Dr. Michael Aiyabei (Head of Disaster
Management-KRCS), paid a courtesy call to the office of Deputy Vice-Chancellor
(Planning, Research, and Innovation).

e  MMUST has become the pioneer University to launch the Capital Markets Students’
Association club in Kenya. This was evident during the official launch of the club,
which took place on 5™ April, 2023 at the University. The ceremony was officiated
by the Manager Education and Public Awareness- Capital Markets Authority (CMA),
Mr. Konrad Afande who paid a courtesy call to the office of the Vice Chancellor.
This event was organized by the School of Business and Economics (SOBE).

| wish you a blessed Easter Holiday!
Prof. Solomon Shibairo Shetpeee Oé/ D V/ 2025

Vice Chancellor Signature Date




